
 

Concrete Pump on Balmuto 
 
Dear Toronto and East York Community Council members: 
 
I am writing to you today to request your support in adding to the agenda a staff request 
for extending a road occupation permit for the concrete pump that serves the 
construction of 1 Bloor W.. 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
1 Bloor W is being built with the use of a concrete pump on Balmuto Street. The current 
permit expires before the next TEYCC. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 

1. Toronto East York Community Council add this matter to today’s agenda. 
 
 
 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 
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